
Looking Ahead
Wednesday, June 24
   Prayer Meeting - 5:45, Weems Hall
   Weekend Bible Camp Planning 
Meeting - 5:45, Room 104B
   Summer Reading Program - 5:45 - 
6:30, EBC Library
Thursday, June 25
   H2O Homeless Outreach - 10:00 - 
Noon, EBC Parking Lot
   Weekend Bible Camp - 6:00 - 8:00, 
Bolton Chapel
Friday, June 26
   Weekend Bible Camp - 6:00 - 8:00, 
Bolton Chapel
Saturday, June 27
   Weekend Bible Camp - 9:00 - Noon, 
Bolton Chapel

Week of June 17 - 23
Wednesday, June 17
4:00 History Committee 
 Meeting - Weems Hall
5:00 Supper - Weems Hall
5:15 Kiddie Corral open (Birth - 
 Pre-K)  - FLC
5:45 Business & Prayer Meeting
5:45 Weekend Bible Camp 
 Planning Meeting - Room 
 104B
5:45 Summer Reading Program  
 (Grades K - 6) - EBC Library
6:30 Finance Committee Meeting
 Cancelled
6:45 Summer Choir Rehearsal  
7:15 FLC Closed (except to children 
 whose parents are in choir or 
 committee meetings.)

Friday, June 19
5:30   Parent’s Night Out - FLC

Saturday, June 20
10:30  Children’s Art Day at River 
 Oaks - River Oaks Art Center
Youth Return from Passport 
Youth Camp

Sunday, June 21
9:00 Breakfast - Last breakfast 
 until August 9
9:30  Sunday School
10:50  Worship - Bo Prosser, guest 
 preacher

Tuesday, June 23
Noon Terri�c Tuesday: Picnic & 
Mission Project - Weems Hall; Bring 
lunch.
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Pray for:  
Emmanuel Youth at Passport Youth 
Camp
Noya Hurst - mailing address
 c/o J. Holmstrom
 3192 County Road JG
 Mt Horeb WI 53572
Mickey Carey
Andee Nolan
Louise and Ralph Self
Jo Anne Pharis
Bill Loewer (Brent Loewer’s father)
Frank Chandler, Jr.
Judy Walker (Donna Howell’s sister)
Anne Lofton (new phone 704-3311)
Mary Manziano
Irene Allgood
Neva Guinn
Brian Blum (brother-in-law of Marty 
Blair)
Barbara Clover
Betty Lott (Tom Lott’s wife)
Kim Daley Taylor (Larry and Lynda 
Taylor’s daughter-in-law)
Bobby Beall (Vernon Beall’s son)
Patty Crout
Vince Manziano
Lloyd and Estelle Johnson (Je� 
Johnson’s parents)
Ken Brister (Susan Cauley’s friend)

Paquita Miller
Jacquelyn Tullos (Ron Tullos’ niece)
Pam Munoz (Nedra Phillips’ cousin)
Ida Sampson
Roy Burr (Howard McKee’s friend)
Hope Sherman
Billie Ryland
Henry and Marilyn Staruska (Heather 
Matlock’s grandparents and Dian Wise’s 
parents)
Bob Howell
Fern Walker
Vernon Odom (Tom & Daphne 
Robinson’s friend)
Monica Anderson (Fran Anderson’s 
daughter-in-law)
Tim Cox
John Grider (Rex & Emily Grider’s son)
Jackie Heath  
Military:  Stephen Dial (Janet St. 
Romain’s son-in-law) - Navy - at sea
Missions:    Jenny Hodge (Lake 
Providence CBF Missionary)
Laura & Andy Pettigrew (Botswana) 
(daughter and son-in law of Jackie and 
Brenda Barton)
James & Helen Davis (Korea)
Emmanuel Gospel Choir, 
Rueil-Malmaison (France)

Hospital: 
Mississippi:  Hazel Martin (Hilda Brown’s mother)
Texas:  Leo Johnson (Stella Couvillon’s brother)
Baton Rouge:  Cooper Marler  (Robert and Kristin Marler’s son and Bobby & Pam 
Marler’s grandson

Prayer Concerns

Song
Living Stones

Our God has built with living stones a church that lives as well;
in solid and in certain tones to pray, and sing, and tell.

God’s Son, our Rock, our Cornerstone on which we stones must build;
foundation that is Christ alone, each stone in Christ fulfilled.

Then should a seeker see the stones and ask what these rocks mean,
“They are the church which our God owns and through which Christ is 
seen!”

Let sinful pride, like Easter’s stone, by God be rolled away.
Then through our lives let it be known Christ lives and leads today.

Hidden
Treasures
Weekend Bible Camp

 June 25, 26 & 27
Thursday  6:00 - 8:00        Friday  6:00 - 8:00     Saturday  9:00 - Noon

Finance Report
“Living in Gratitude”

Year-To-Date
January - May 2015

Received to date:   $  338,595
Pro-rated
investment draw:          20,833
Total Receipts         $  359,428

Expended to date:  $  365,969
Budget Shortage:    $     (6,541)

Mission of the Month: June 
Bobbie McGraw Memorial

Bags of Hope O�ering
     Bags of Hope is CBF-Louisiana’s 
annual school supply drive for the 
children of East Carroll and Tensas 
Parishes.  

H2O Homeless Outreach
Thursday, June 25

10:00 - Noon
EBC Parking Lot

Missions

All Church

#   2read

June Adult
Sunday School Studies 

9:30 a.m.
 June 21 & 28

Great American Evangelists
with Thomas Howell

Bolton Chapel
Scarred by Struggle,

Transformed by Hope
with Susan Tudor

Room 105

Last Breakfast
Sunday, June 21

     Carolyn will serve the last 
breakfast this summer on Sunday, 
June 21.  Breakfast will resume on 
Sunday, August 9.

Guest Preachers
June 21      Dr. Bo Prosser
June 28      Kate Murphy
July 5    Dr.  Burt Burleson
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Music
Summer Choir Concert

“Oh, How Good It Is . . . ”
Psalm 133:1 “Behold, how good and 
pleasant it is when brothers dwell in 
unity!”

Sunday, June 28
6:00 in Weems Hall  

Ice Cream Social
Sunday, June 28

immediately following
Summer Choir Concert

     We need people to make and 
bring homemade ice cream to 
enjoy after the Summer Choir 
Concert on Sunday, June 28.  Call 
the church o�ce at 442-7773 or 
email Scottie Brooks at 
scottiebrooks@
emmanuelalexandria.org if you 
can help out.
    

     Preaching for us this Sunday, 
June 21, will be Bo Prosser, 
Coordinator of Organizational 
Relationships for the Cooperative 
Baptist Fellowship.  A member of 
the senior leadership team of CBF 
for 25 years, Prosser’s job has been 
to help make the Fellowship more 
relevant to congregations and 
congregational leaders. 
     Bo is a busy writer and speaker. 
He is an adjunct professor at 
several of CBF's partner 
seminaries, author/ co-author/ 
contributor to more than 15 books 
and over 50 professional articles. 
     Bo holds an undergraduate 
degree in Business Administration, 
an M.R.E. and M. Div. from 
Southern Baptist Theological 
Seminary in Louisville, KY, and his 
Doctorate in Adult Education from 
North Carolina State University. He 
is a storyteller, improvisational 
trainer and professional coach. 
     Bo is married to Gail, has two 
adult daughters, and two 
grandchildren. In his spare time, 
he writes music and collects 
Coca-Cola memorabilia and old 
baseball cards.

Ben and Brandy Lawrence
 proudly announce the birth of 
their daughter Carson Isabelle 

on June 9.  Carson was 8 lbs 13 oz 
and 20 inches long.  She is 

welcomed by sister Caroline, 
brother Jackson, grandfather 

Richard Lawrence and 
great-grandmother Ramona 

Lawrence.

Hidden
Treasures

Weekend Bible Camp

 June 25, 26 & 27
Thursday    6:00 - 8:00
Friday       6:00 - 8:00

 Saturday     9:00 - Noon
Ages 3 yrs - 6th Grade (completed)

    Registration is now open for 
Weekend Bible Camp.  All childen 
ages 3 years through 6th grade 
completed are welcome
     ** If your child has a Music & 
Missions Parental Consent Form on 
�le in the church o�ce you only 
have to call the church o�ce at 
442-7773 to register your child.
     ** If your child does not have a 
Parental Consent Form on �le in 
the church o�ce you just �ll out a 
Camp Registration form to register 
your child.  Forms are available in 
the church o�ce.

Terri�c Tuesdays: 
Picnic & Mission Project

(Kindergarten - 6th Grade completed)
June 23

Noon - 2:00 in Weems Hall
   Bring your own lunch.

Summer Reading Program
(Kindergarten - 6th Grade completed)

May 27 - June 24
in the Emmanuel Library

  Wednesday nights (5:45 - 6:30)
Sunday mornings (before and after S.S.)
     After �ve weeks of fun in the 
EBC library we will wrap things up 
with a Pizza Party in the Family Life 
Center on Sunday, June 28. 

Art Day @ River Oaks
(Kindergarten - 6th Grade completed)

Saturday, June 20
RSVP REQUIRED by Fri., June 12

10:30 - Noon
River Oaks Square

  $10

Parent’s Night Out
Friday, June 19

5:30 - 9:30
Family Life Center

Preschool Summer Splash
Sunday, July 12

4:00 - 6:00
home of Megan and Adam Lord

Children

Pilgrimage
Costumes

*  Start looking for your sandals.  
    Now is the time they are still 
    available and on sale.
*  The costume storage area needs   
    donations of heavy duty 
    hangers.  No wire hangers 
    please.
*  Please contact Gail Smith, Libby 
    Tarver or the church o�ce if you 
    own a personal PTB costume or 
    have a church PTB costume at 
    your home.  We are doing a 
    costume inventory to determine 
    how many new costumes are 
    needed.


